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Bucharest, February 23, 2013 

Kind attention of: 

Mr. Gideon Peiper – RI Director 

Mr. Duško Čorak – Governor of the RI District 1913 

Mr. Sait Feyzioglu – Governor of the RI District 2420 

Mr. Günes Ertas – Governor of the RI District 2440 

Mrs. Katerina G. Kotsali-Papadimitriou - Governor of the RI District 2470 

Mr. Atanas Atanasov – Governor of the RI District 2482 

Mr. Nikola Obradovič – Governor of the RI District 2483 

Mr. Vassilios Mylonas – Governor of the RI District 2484 

Dear Rotarian Friends, 

On behalf of the organizing committee, we are pleased to invite you to attend the Balkan 

Rotary Peace Conference, entitled 

Culture-Friendship-Cooperation for Peace in the Balkans 

Best practices and opportunities for regional development 

The Conference will take place in Craiova, Romania, on 17-19 May 2013. 

This event is a welcome opportunity for Rotary Clubs and Rotarians, from each participating 

country, to meet and work together to increase Rotary membership, build partnerships 

between clubs, initiate club twining activities, organize exchanges between Rotary members or 
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vocational groups, initiate and support global community projects or vocational activities and 

improve participation in the Rotary Foundation programs.  

Furthermore, given the occasion, we are able to foster friendship, goodwill and peace between 

nations. Additionally, we are looking to encourage a favorable business environment, 

encounters between fellow Rotarian businessmen and regional development.  

Please find attached the Conference Agenda and registration forms. Your valuable input will be 

highly appreciated in meeting the expectations and requirements of the participants.  

We hope this edition of the Balkan Rotary Peace Conference will be the first of many organized, 

by rotation, in all partner Districts. We look forward to receiving your confirmation and 

proposals and we assure you of our deepest Rotarian sympathy. 

Please send your applications to: 

Mircea Nastase, President RC Craiova mwnastase@gmail.com , phone +40-723.366.633 

Gabriel Vladut, Chair of the Organizing Committee office@ipacv.ro , phone +40-722.715.604 

 

Yours in Rotary, 

Radu Popescu 

Governor of the RI District 2241 Romania-Republic of Moldova 

 

Mircea Nastase 

President Rotary Club Craiova 


